
PEACE & LOVE SUMMER FAIR: THE LAST NEWSLETTER 
 
This is it… The last one before the fair. 

Thank you so much to everyone who has volunteered their time and donated 
their goods so far. These events cannot happen without your support and we’re 
really grateful. 

We’ve listed out the last few bits we need and included links to buy your raffle 
tickets and to pre-buy tokens for the day. We cannot wait to see you there! 

 
 
DONATIONS 
On Monday we open for the larger items, please bring them to drop offs and 
pick-ups (to the school office) throughout the week. We need your: 

TOYS 
BOOKS 

PALE CLOTHES (for the Tie Dye stall) 
TOMBOLA ITEMS 

We will also still be taking donations of party bag bits so if you haven’t already, 
please bring them too. 
 
EQUIPMENT 
Gazebos, Jugs, Cool Boxes, Buckets (please label everything) 
 
TIME 
We still have a few volunteer slots open to help on the day please sign up on 
Classlist – the sign-up list is under Events and looks like this: 

 
Raffle tickets: https://app.classlist.com/events/#/events/view/885161971 
Tokens: https://app.classlist.com/events/#/events/view/875833458  
Raffle tickets and tokens can also be found under events. 
Tokens will be handed out next week – details to follow. 

 

Proudly sponsored by… 

 
 

GET IN TOUCH 
psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org  
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